
Survey participants are entered to win a
$100 gift card and get early access to the
results to learn the latest job skill trends.

The country’s leading computing programs want to hear from
industry pros like you to stay responsive to evolving trends. 

The CRA Practitioner-to-Professor (P2P) Survey is an NSF-supported
project to provide undergraduate computing programs with
actionable feedback from computing professionals of all levels.

What matters most in 
undergraduate computing education?

Participate today: https://cra.org/industry/p2psurvey/


